
From TDEC OEA Regional Director Tara Wohlgemuth: 

 

Ordinance passed by Putnam County to address “Health and Safety Standards,” i.e. the 

County Powers Act. There is a description and a form to report code violations on their 

website: https://putnamcountytn.gov/county-ordinances 

 

Ben Rogers helped usher this through. He is a Putnam County Commissioner and works as 

a CTAS consultant. He may be willing to assist counties directly with getting the County 

Powers Act enacted: ben.rodgers@tennessee.edu  
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